
I have glaucoma and take a daily drop of Timolol in my left eye once every day. No way would I trust an optometrist to care for my 
eyes.  They do not have sufficient training.  If a problem were to present itself, they most likely would not even recognize it and 
would not know how to treat it. Our eyes are too precious and delicate to be left in the hands of insufficiently trained people.  Let the 
experts handle it.


